
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas

DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Aklan

September 4,2017

To: Education Program Supervisors/Coordinator
Public Schools District Supervisors/Principals In-Charge of the District
Heads of Public Elementary and Integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that the meeting of District EPP Coordinators is
rescheduled on Wednesday, September 6, 2017 at 8:30 0' clock in the morning
due to the finalization of the Division Education Develop ent Plan. Thiswill be
held at the Arthur S.Juada Hall, DivisionOffice, Kalibo, Ak an.

Very t uly yours,

Foryour information, guidance and compliance.

J-~
Dr. ~O F. SE VILLON, Jr., MNSA
Asst.Schools Divison Superintendent

Officer In-Charge
Office of the Schools ivisionSuperinten~nt

DIVISION LETTER
No.~, s. 2017
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":May Rg.tawliayan an Rg.fipayan sa among mga escuelahan: "


